Dear All,
 
We are carefully monitoring the efforts our city and government are making regarding COVID-19 on a daily basis. The safety of our club members is our top priority. Below are some important updates regarding the next few weeks: 
· Taste of Lake Mary: Due to current information regarding the potential spread and containment efforts of local government entities for Coronavirus (COVID-19), the Taste will be POSTPONED for a future date. The safety of our guests, members and vendors is our top priority. We will carefully monitor the situation and keep everyone posted on the future date of this fundraiser. Tickets purchased for the event will be honored for the new date that will be announced as soon as possible. Vendors and sponsors have been notified of this change. If anyone has any questions please direct them to me at my email address melissab.rotary6980@gmail.com
· Weekly Meetings: **Will be cancelled for the remainder of the month.** We will continue to monitor and announce the plans for April as soon as possible. Heathrow Country Club has been notified. We will have virtual meeting dates coming soon! This is a great way for us to use technology to stay engaged with our club.
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· If you are a member or know of any community member that might need assistance in the coming weeks with getting groceries, gas or any other supplies, please reach out and we will get folks to you to help. 
This is a crucial time for our community and nation and as always we must be prepared, stay informed, help when necessary and support one another. 
 
Yours in Rotary Service, 
 
Melissa Brzezinski
